



COVID—19 Safety Pledge

For the Safety of Our Employees & Guests

- We adhere to any and all recommendations from the CDC, PA
 Department of Health and the Federal Government.
- In the current "Green" phase, adhering to 50% maximum occupancy of meeting rooms with social distancing incorporated, maximum 250 people.
- Increasing the cleaning and disinfecting of high touch surfaces and adhering to a strict cleaning schedule.
- Face masks are worn by employees and we ask our guests to wear them
 while in public areas for the safety of everyone. Gloves are also worn by
 our servers at the bar/restaurant and catering. Masks are not required
 to be worn while seated for meals.
- Social distancing followed at check in, take out, room set up and service.
- We are participating in the Pennsylvania Restaurant and Hotel Promise.
- Encourage all guests to participate in social distancing.
- Guest rooms are left empty for 24 hours once a guest has departed before a thorough cleaning is done by housekeeping.